
2016-2017 Peirce Middle School 5 P.M. Afterschool Activity Pickup 

When picking up your child at 5 p.m. from afterschool activities, in order to do so safely and 
keep Burke Road as unobstructed as possible, please read and adhere to the below “Dos” and “Don’ts.”  
The 5 p.m. afterschool activity procedures differ from that of our normal 2:45-3:00 p.m. pickup due to 
lack of staff and school buses, coupled with the availability of a great number of parking spaces in the 
main lot.   

Do: 

1. Feel free to carefully pull around to the left of the last car in the car line once it has passed the 
crosswalk at the end of the bus platform and come to a stop.  

2. Carefully pull into any of the numerous parking spots that should be available in the main 
parking lot at that time of day. 

3. Carefully back out of parking spaces after being sure that there are no pedestrians or oncoming 
vehicles to the rear of your car. 

4. Observe the 15 mile per-hour speed limit that is posted throughout the parking lot and 
driveways at all times. 

 Do not:  

1. Pass a car on its left before it stops beyond the crosswalk. 
2. Cross a yellow double line for any reason at any time. 
3. Enter the main lot through its exit (this cannot be done without crossing a double yellow line). 

Thank you for your help in keeping Peirce safe for our students, staff, parents, and other visitors. 

Dr. Geoff Mills 
Principal 
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This is the last car in the car line that 

stopped beyond the crosswalk (See “Do” 

#1 above). This car is o.k. to pass carefully.  


